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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

December 11, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

FEDERAL

In the memory of Congressman Julian C. Dixon, the Los Angeles County Metropolitan Transportation Authority has set-up a temporary Memorial Fund on behalf of Congressman Julian C. Dixon at the Metro Transportation Employees Federal Credit Union.  

Employees may leave their donations at the Credit Union or at the Government Relations office (19th Floor).  The Dixon family has requested that all contributions made be given to the American Heart Association and/or the American Cancer Society.  Please make your contribution to the “Memorial Fund on behalf of Congressman Julian C. Dixon.”

The fund will be available to accept contributions until the close of business on Monday, December 18, 2000.  Should you have any questions, please contact Government Relations at 2-2262.
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